Staff Senate Meeting

Draft Minutes, January 18, 2006
Attending:  S. Atkins, S. Bancroft, J. Boatwright, J. Blayne Paul, R. Conjura, A. DeGennaro, L. Gage, D. Gruenberg, J. Hadge, B. Kalinowski, C. MacLeod, M. Manetas, P. Manetas,  T. Marchetti, L. McCarthy, N. Ogletree, J. Pageau, G. Perkins, J. Popowski, A. Radonsky, N. Scarpati, T. Scheuren, S. Stallings, J. Vermeychuk,  D. Willan, M. Winkel
Excused:  L. Demarsico
1.
Approval of minutes for    Dec. 21, 2005  After a motion by  T. Scheuren, seconded by A. DeGennaro the minutes of the 12/21/05 Senate meeting were approved with the addition of names to the “excused” list.
2.
Announcements

a.
The Senate meeting will end at 12:50; senators are encouraged to attend the 


Martin Luther King celebration in the Music Building.

3.
New Business
a.
Before he left TCNJ, the following topics were listed by Mike Marchetti as suggestions for an emphasis for this year:


The second annual celebration of shared governance



Forming an Ad Hoc Committee to plan senate focus



The third Helen Shaw Staff Excellence Award process



Request both an increase in our budget and funding for clerical support 



for the Senate (Faculty Senate has 28 weeks of 5 hrs. per week paid



clerical support for taking minutes, copying, sending notices to senate, 



etc.)

.
5.
Reports



Senate Councils


Elections and Constitution Council

We are conducting an election for the position of Senate President.  This will be to fill the unexpired term of Mike Marchetti, which runs until late spring of 2007.


In April there will be elections for the open positions of senator.  Those 



whose terms are expiring have been notified and encouraged to participate.



Staff Development and Recognition Council



There were suggestions that the reception to announce the recipients of 




the Helen Shaw Staff Excellence Awards be held again in the Social 




Science Atrium, but obtain a podium and microphone.



Special Events and Community Building Council




New members are:  T. Comisky, P. Manetas, D. Gruenberg, J. Carter




We will continue the Trenton Thunder outing with the faculty




On campus social event in the RAT



Communications and Public Relations Council



College-wide Governance Committees


Steering Committee




Reports from the vice chairs of the standing committees were 



provided at the last Steering Committee meeting.  Also, an advising 

feedback form is being developed.



Committee on Academic Programs




J. Boatwright asked that comments or questions about the new




teaching feedback form be provided.

Committee on Planning and Priorities


Continuing work on the Academic Program/Department Review 


Procedures.

Committee for Student and Campus Community


Discussion on student travel policy and a uniform disciplinary policy.

Planning Councils
Advising and Student Support Planning Council (APC)


There were questions from the senators related to access for students 


in wheelchairs.  One area of concern was the entrance to Forcina Hall 

in the wing containing Career Services, Academic Support Programs, and Tutoring.  It was suggested that a resolution be drafted by senators 

requesting a resolution to this situation.

Facilities and Construction Planning Council (FCPC)


Kurt has scheduled various speakers to allow the committee to learn


the current projects of various areas under his supervision.

We need to determine what staff members are on various Program/Planning

Councils.  We also need to be “in the loop” to provide names for members.

